
Your negotiating team met with the employer to begin bargaining a new collective 
agreement for the first time on March 15 and 16.

The meetings were productive and the tone was friendly. It seems there is a joint desire to 
have negotiations proceed quickly. 

We were able to work our way through and agree on most of the articles in the agreement.

The next meetings are scheduled for April 6 and 7.

If you have any questions, please contact a member of your negotiating team.
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Bargaining begins for new contract
Both sides eager to see progress at the table
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